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2023-2024 MILK PROGRAM 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

The River Vale School District will operate the milk program for the 2023-2024 school year starting Monday, 

September 11th, 2023.  

 

There are one hundred eighty-one (181) eligible school days from September through June.  The cost of milk 

will be $0.50 per container. The total cost of purchasing milk for the full 2023-2024 school year (September 

through June) will be as follows: 

 

 Elementary School Students (Roberge and Woodside Schools:  Grades K-5) September through June 

(181 days) $90.50.   

 Middle School Students (Holdrum Middle School:  Grades 6-8) September through June (170 days) 

$85.00.  *Milk is not served on One Session Days at HMS.* 

 

The cutoff date to order milk is Friday, September 1, 2023.  The My School Bucks payment portal to 

purchase milk will remain open through Friday, September 29th, 2023, however if milk is ordered after 

September 1st please allow a 5-7 day grace period before your child starts receiving their milk at school.   

 

This year the district will only be accepting payments (Visa, MC, Discover, Amex) via My School Bucks so that 

we can provide a safe, contactless experience.  Should you choose to have your child participate, and wish to 

pay by credit card, we ask that you directly log onto MySchoolBucks (https://www.myschoolbucks.com) and 

create your free account today.  For more information about MySchoolBucks, please visit the River Vale School 

District website, under Parent Resources for the MySchoolBucks link.        
 

*PLEASE NOTE:  NO CASH PAYMENTS WILL BE ACCEPTED AND NO REFUNDS WILL BE ISSUED!* 

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office at (201)358-

4003. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Kelly Ippolito 

Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

 

http://www.rivervaleschools.com/
https://www.myschoolbucks.com/

